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September 25, 2023

Stephen Short
85682 Hampstead Ln
Eugene, OR. 97405

REPORT OF LOSS

The Department received a “Report of Loss Allegedly caused by the Use of Insecticides, Herbicides,
Fungicides, and Other Pesticides” (ROL) form completed by you, claiming damage of “Undetermined
losses to the common areas of the Staffordshire Homeowners Association...” The Department received
this ROL on September 15, 2023

According to Oregon Revised Statutes - Chapter 634, an ROL must be submitted to the Department
before private legal action against a landowner, person for whom the pesticide was applied, or licensed
pesticide operator is initiated [ORS 634.172(1)]. This ROL will be placed on file as ODA Case No.
240099.

A follow-up use investigation has been initiated by the Department, ODA Case No. 240030. Should
you have any questions on this ROL, please contact me.

Sincerely,

St A

Matt Dowless

Pesticides Program

Oregon Department of Agriculture
P: 541-255-8968
Matt.dowless@oda.oregon.gov



